
ROOM 5 
LEARNING 
LOWDOWN

Week beginning 13th May 2024



THIS WEEK’S LEARNING NEWS!
We have enjoyed playing in the ocean tuff-tray 
and learning about plastic pollution in the oceans. 

We have been learning about our solar system 
and we made posters about the Milky Way.

We enjoyed learning about giving change in our 
money topic and we completed lots of chilli 
challenges!

We enjoyed acting out the story ‘We’re on a 
Bear Hunt.’

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT…
1- Plastic in the ocean.
2 - Our research about an under the sea animal. 
3 - Our drama activity. 

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING?
We found our planets topic challenging. In particular we found drawing 
the planets in order quite tricky.

We also found PE racing challenging.  We were all quite competitive. 

In ICT, we also found doing a fact file about marine life quite difficult. 
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NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
In PE, we will be training for our sports day.

In numeracy, we will be learning about time. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
We will be having a movie afternoon on Thursday 23rd May. 
Children are allowed to bring in an extra snack. 

Please bring newspapers and magazines to school for an art 
activity. 
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